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Notice of the Forsyth County Board Of Commissioners’
Change in Meeting Schedule for the
Months of November and December 2014

NOTICE is hereby given that due to the Thanksgiving Holiday, the Briefing
Session of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners regularly scheduled for
Thursday, November 27, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on
the 5t Floor of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut
Street in Winston-Salem, North Carolina, is hereby cancelled.

NOTICE is given that pursuant to the provisions of N. C. General Statute
Section143-318.12, the meetings of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners
regularly scheduled for the second and fourth Mondays in December, 2014 {December
8 and 22), are hereby changed to the first and third Mondays, December 1 and
December 15, 2014, respectively, at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on
the b5th Floor of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut
Street in Winston-Salem, North Carolina.

NOTICE is given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners will attend a
reception honoring newly elected County officials on December 1, 2014 immediately
following the 6:00 p.m. Commissioners' Board meeting. The reception will be held on
the 5t Floor Common Area of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201
N. Chestnut Street in Winston-Salem, North Carolina.

NOTICE is given that some members of the Forsyth County Board of
Commissioners will attend the 129t Annual Meeting of the Winston-Salem Chamber
of Commerce on Tuesday, December 2, 2014, at 11:30 a.m. at the Benton Convention
Center, North Main Hall, 301 West 5th Street, Winston-Salem, N.C.

NOTICE is given that the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners will attend a
Department Manager Luncheon on Friday, December 19, 2014 beginning at 11:30
a.m. at Triad Park, Woodland Hall, 9652 West Market Street, Kernersville, N.C.

NOTICE is further given that due to the Christmas Holiday, the Briefing Session
of the Forsyth County Board of Commissioners regularly scheduled for Thursday,
December 25, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room on the 5t Floor
of the Forsyth County Government Center located at 201 N. Chestnut Street in
Winston-Salem, North Carolina is hereby cancelled.

A copy of this Notice shall be posted on the bulletin boards located outside the
Commissioners’ Meeting Room, on the fifth floor, and also in the lobby, on the first
floor, of the Forsyth County Government Center. A copy of this Notice shall also be
sent to all on file to receive notification of any changes in the Commissioners’ regular
meeting schedule.

ADOPTED this the 24th day of November, 2014.

Richard V. Linville, Chairman
Forsyth County Board of Commissioners




